
Year 5 Peek at the Week 
8th December 2023 

Our Learning 
This week, we began our DT unit and learned a 
range of stitches to join and decorate fabric in order 
to make a Christmas stocking. We also looked at 
Christmas traditions around the globe.  

In maths, completed our Autumn term assessments 
and also developed our understanding of adding and 
subtracting fractions that are less than 1 and great-
er than 1.  

In English, we completed Spelling, Punctuation and 
Grammar Assessments and a Reading Assessment. 
We also wrote a blog in Geography where the chil-
dren will talked about the impact of a tsunami.  

In PSHRE, we looked at money and the importance 
of this.  

Next week,  we will continue to practise our stitch-
ing techniques in the lead up to creating our own 
stockings from scratch. We will also learn more 
about the Christmas Story in RE.  

In maths, we will continue to focus on fractions. 
Here, we will consolidate learning this half term.  

In English, after Christmas, we will be focusing on 
space-themed non-chronological reports in which 
the children will create their own planets and write 
about them.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Christmas door judging day 8th Dec 

Significant Achievement Awards 9th Dec 

Christmas lunch 13th Dec 

Staff Panto 15th Dec 

James Carter Poetry Day: 12th Jan 

This week we started our DT unit and began making our 
own Christmas Stockings.  

    Star of the week 

                                                                5Dawe: Elif      5Maple: Kensi      5Ofili:  Stefania 

Word of the Week: disastrous 

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar Maths and Doodle Maths. 

Contact us: year5@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


